
News & Views

May 30, 2021
Trinity Sunday

Katy Shevel preaching
Watch online at 9:00 AM

Farewell to Sarah Hostetter!
(more info below)

Weekly bulletins are available.
They will be uploaded weekly by the end of day
Friday. You can download and /or print a copy

by clicking here.

Sunday Classes
Centering Prayer
8:00 AM - Prayer & Scripture on Zoom
Adult Education
9:30 AM - Joe Modica's Class / Gospel of Mark - via
Zoom - email Todd Cameron for Zoom link.
Children's Sunday School
Sunday School for the children have ended .

The Church will be closed
on Monday, Memorial Day,

In-person worship Registration is open for Sunday.
Please take note of the service time - 9:00 AM
If you are planning on attending our in-person worship services you are required to
make a reservation by registering online. If you are unable to do so online you can call
Mary Lou Kendus (610-688-8700 x212). (Deadline for registering is noon Friday each
week.)
We also ask that due to our live streaming the service you plan to arrive twenty minutes

early as we will start promptly at 9:00 AM. We encourage you to read the details regarding guidelines and
procedures on the church website. (This link will take you directly to the information.)

Love Your Neighbor / Faith in Action: looking for a way to share in
the remembrance of Memorial Day? Join us Saturday, May 29 –
9:00 am to 1:00 pm
If you are 12 or older (must be accompanied by an adult), then look no further
than Outley House in SW Philadelphia. We will be preparing and serving lunch at
the Outley House Men's Shelter (6901 Woodland Avenue Philadelphia) on
Saturday, May 29, 2021 beginning at 9:00 a.m. (finishing by 1:00 p.m.). Masks are
required (New plexiglass screen has been installed on the serving line!). Call
Carmela Curatola with any questions at 484-463-7416. The next opportunity to
serve will be Saturday, July 3. Feel free to peruse the website for more information.

Join us for a farewell celebration in honor of Sarah Hostetter Under
the Tent this Sunday after the 9 a.m. worship service

Self-serve coffee will be provided along with other surprises for Sarah.You won't
want to miss it!  (We ask that you please wear your face mask in between sips of
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coffee!) See ya under the tent!

One Book, One Church Selection Announced!
This past Sunday Janice Mack announced the new book selection
This Tender Land by William Kent Krueger. Books will be for sale for
$10 before and after the worship service. Enjoy reading it this
summer and meet us at church in September for One Book, One
Church events!

In-Person Worship Fundraiser for Gemma Services
Last Sunday, May 30.
Our youth will be outside after the worship service gathering funds via a Wall of
Envelopes ranging from $1-$50 for Hospitality Baskets that they will create for teens
being adopted through Gemma Services Adoption and Permanency Program. Once
the funds are collected the youth will shop for the items this summer during a service
day, and then the baskets will be delivered. Please help us make an at-risk youth's
day, and join us in welcoming them into a more permanent home. 

Thursday Morning Men’s Ministry - 7:00 AM via Zoom
Dr. Joseph Modica, University Chaplain and Associate Professor of Biblical Studies,
Eastern University will lead us in May. For more information or to get on the email Zoom
invite list please contact Tim Pretz or Sal Ambrosio See the flyer for full details.

We are hosting another Red Cross Blood Drive
June 10 - 9AM - 7PM
Our next blood drive is less than a month away. Please help those in
need by making a donation part of your Covid opening pathway. Bring a
friend and then gather socially in person in Wayne!

Click here to signup.
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